
Batavia Winterguard is proud to present their 2025 program, “The

Space Between Us”

Throughout the production, our members explore both the physical

and emotional distance created by a love that is no longer. It takes

great bravery and strength to walk away from something you once

held dear to you, but light and relief can be found when you step

outside of what you’ve always known.

Batavia Winterguard is under the direction of Shannon Mellander and

Genevieve Rainforth, with design and instruction by Genevieve

Rainforth, Erin Whipple, Brie Farr, Kevin Westermann, and Vincent

Thibert. We would like to thank our parents and volunteers for all of

their love and support!


